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June 2018 
 
 
 
 
Meet your child’s new teachers 
 
 
Dear Y4 Parent/Carer, 
  
It is that time of year again when we begin to look forward to the next academic year 
and allocate children to their new teachers. Unlike in previous years we will not be 
mixing any classes this year so all children will be going up to the next year group in 
the same class groups as they are currently in. 
 
On Tuesday 3rd July, your child will meet their new teacher. They will visit their new 
classroom and spend some time getting to know one another. We would like to invite 
you to an informal get together with the members of staff who will be in your child’s 
new year team in September.  
These meetings will take place on the same day, Tuesday 3rd July, from 
3.30pm.  
They will last approximately 30 minutes and will be an opportunity for you to meet 
the year team, hear a little about what to look forward to next year and ask any 
questions you may have.  
 
The children will then have a further opportunity on Thursday 5th July to meet their 
new teacher, as they will spend the afternoon together in school. 
 
We hope that you can join us on this day but would like to reassure you that there 
will be further opportunities to meet your child’s new teacher early in the Autumn 
term. 
 
Best Regards 
 
  
 
 
Michael Watson 
Head teacher 
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